
ANNUAL CHARGE CONFERENCE 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15


This year’s Annual Charge Conference will be held on Tuesday, 
November 15, 2022 at 6:30 pm in the Commons Room. All 
church members are invited to attend; however, only leaders 
on the current 2022 church council will vote. 


Our Anderson District Superintendent, Rev. Steve Patterson 
will preside. We will gather to hear a word that inspires and 
challenges us, and give attention to Charge Conference 
materials which require a vote. Hope to see you there. 

United Women in Faith (UMW) announces


Christmas Faire, November 16-20!




We are seeking donations for an “Upscale Resell” shop as part of the Faire 
this year. If you are downsizing or just tired of looking at all the great stuff 
you just couldn’t live without but no longer use, please consider donating 
your “too good to give away” to our “pop-up” shop. You may drop items off 
in the wooden trunks in the atrium entrances through November 14th. 
A list of suggested, acceptable items follows. Please, no clothing, jewelry, or 
large pieces of furniture.


• Small pieces of furniture such as end/side tables, night stands, lamps, 
small side chairs (no heavy upholstered pieces)


• Vintage Christmas and seasonal items, such as figurines, ornaments, 
nativities, wreaths or floral arrangements in good condition


• Candlesticks, decorative objects, pottery, baskets, collectibles

• China, crystal, serving pieces, platters, items for entertaining

• Table linens

• Hardcover books

• Designer purses

• Luggage/travel cases

• Artwork, framed prints

• Crafting items/kits

• Trays


If you have questions about particular items, please contact 

Becky Hazelwood.

mailto:rhazelwood8455@att.net

